“For Your Information”

(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek)

October 12, 2022

COVID-19 Screening

As of today, visitors and employees do not need to screen when entering the buildings. Screening
stations have been removed. Updated signage posted at all entrances. Visitors may resume
shopping at Sherwood Gift Shop. | do ask that residents continue to take their temperature prior to
entering the Café and Main Dining Room. Masking is still mandatory in all buildings.

Meet the Candidates

The SORA Civic Affairs Committee will hold a forum to meet candidates for the November 8
General Election. The event will be held on Friday, October 14 from 7:00-9:00 p.m. in the
Auditorium & Card Room. Attending will be the Democratic (Rob Vigue) and Republican
(Stephenie Scialabba) candidates for the PA General Assembly District 12 House seat to replace
the retiring PA State Rep. Daryl Metcalfe.

Questions on local, regional, and state issues that have been previously submitted by residents will
be answered by the candidates. District 12 consists of Cranberry, Jackson, and Adams Townships,
and the Boroughs of Zelienople, Evans City, Seven Fields, Mars, and others.

Emergency Heat
A reminder for emergency heat as we move into the Fall season:
v Turn on “Emergency Heat/Auxiliary Heat” when the outside temperature is expected to

be below 35 degrees.
v Turn back to “Heat” when the outside temperature rises above 35 degrees.

Please note that this only pertains to patio homes 101-360. The lakeside apartment and patio home
600 residents will adjust the thermostat in their homes as normal. Contact maintenance at ext.
8477 if you need assistance.

Café/Reception Desk Cash Reminder

The Café and Reception Desk cannot accept bills larger than $20 for purchases of food and/or
postage stamps. We are happy to room charge your Café items if you do not have any small bills.
The West View Savings bank (lobby branch) is open from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Tuesdays
and Thursdays and can provide check cashing services for customers.

Pumpkin Decorating Contest

Residents and staff are welcome to enter our annual pumpkin decorating contest. Pumpkins will
be on display in the lobby October 24-27. No carved pumpkins please. Prizes will be awarded to
the top three entries. VVoting begins on October 28. Please use sanitizer before and after voting,
wear your mask, and social distance while viewing the pumpkins. Questions can be directed to
Roberta Breninghouse at ext. 8471.




